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Deployment of acoustic doppler current profiler. 
 

An acoustic doppler current profiler will be deployed close to the spoil ground located to the 

west of Foynes Island 

 

The purpose of the survey is to collect current speed and direction in close proximity to the 

dump site to inform a dumping at sea license currently being prepared for RUSAL. 

 

Original location and deployment date of ADCP frame as detailed in M Notice 10 has been 

amended.   

 

New location of the ADCP frame is detailed below.  

 

Deployment is delayed and currently planned for between 31st May to 02nd June.  
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